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Good evening,
The West Camellia Way Road Project will not start until Thursday, July 10 (this Thursday) due to the 
late rains last week. The project is now scheduled to be reopened to all traffic on Tuesday, July 15. 
Those properties with driveways blocked will need to place trash carts on the new concrete close to the 
centerline on Monday to allow trash service access.

Your patience is appreciated 

--
Tom Motley, President 
Magnolia Trace POA
PO Box 963
Mustang, OK 73064
magnoliatracepoa@gmail.com
405-834-8098


